
MINUTES OF MEETING 19 August 2020 

An online Zoom meeting was held for Buckie and District Community Council on 
Tuesday 20 August 2020. 

In attendance: Kevin McKay (Chair), John Stuart (Secretary), Beverley Wood 
(Minutes), Morag Stewart, Christine Allan, Paul Whibley 

Councillors: Gordon Cowie 

Apologies: Ann Mitchell, Sonya Warren, Tim Eagle 

No police in attendance for an update.  Police Inspector wants to be involved with 
the Community Council again. 

SSE Bowl– £50,000 grant available for next year, discussion took place about what 
we could purchase if successful, also for money available just now, John to make up 
a consultation form for previous funding. Ideas included signage for bus shelter brick 
up, enhancing the square 

A micro grant was requested for a nursery school for sanitisers - refused due to 
being in council budget.  Beverley to e-mail Ann to get the 2 successful forms for 
records for two previous successful applications. 

Looking for a central place to store B&DCC equipment. Discussion took place about 
the pavilion at Ian Johnstone playpark. Talks of garage beside Travis Perkins being 
used it is owned by Buckie Common Good Fund. 

 Direct debit paid out for data protection.  Christine to ask Jane Martin about 
community councils paying for Zoom, John said we can use Kindness Group 
account’s one. 

Lorna Cresswell (Forres Councillor) works with Forres Credit Union and is trying to 
set up a deposit point in Moray Reach Out   

Kevin not available for next meeting.   Morag to stand in. 

Next meeting – Tuesday 22 September  

 


